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Find out more info on our 

website: 

www.hosannalutheran.com 

Wednesday Nights... 

 

A study of the biblical  
texts about Jesus'  

revolutionary actions and  
teachings during His last 

week as He heads        
toward the cross, and 

what they mean            
for our lives.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remaining Sessions 
on Wednesday evenings, 

at Hosanna Lutheran Church,  
March 29th, and  April 5th 

 

6:00 p.m.     Soup Supper 
6:30 p.m.     Video presentation 
6:40 p.m.      Bible study 
7:30 p.m.      Closing prayer 

 

 

All are welcome for  
food, fellowship, and study! 

 

Let us know you are coming by   
signing up on your Connection Card 

or at the Info Center on Sunday 
morning, so we can plan something 

delicious for you. 

Adult Bible Study  
Has begun a study on Exodus 

Sundays at 8:00 AM in the Prayer Room.   

All are welcome! 

The deadline to submit information for 
the next newsletter is 9 am  

on April 4th. 

Sunday, April 2nd 
4:45 to 7:30 p.m. 

(Dinner will be provided) 
 

101 Exploring Hosanna 
Have you been visiting Hosanna? 

Would you like to learn more about 

who we are and what we do?       

Are you thinking about becoming a 

member?  Come to the  101          

Exploring Hosanna Class to learn 

about Hosanna’s mission and      

perspective on ministry, the           

opportunities and ministries that we 

offer to grow in faith and serve     

others, and the steps to church 

membership. Dinner and child care 

will be provided. 

Volunteer orientation on  

Sunday, June 25th after 2nd service 

 

Children who have completed kinder-
garten through fifth grade will be invited to      
attend VBS.  Registration has begun in 
the Welcome Center after services! There 
will still be plenty of opportunities for the 
congregation to volunteer to help with this 
vital ministry that serves our youth and 
the youth of the community.  What can 
you do to help?  Please see the insert in 
your Sunday bulletin or stop by the 
church office to volunteer to be a part of 
VBS. 

It’s time to start thinking about… 

VBS 
June 26th - 30th  

8:30 am - 3:30 pm 

Special Congregational Meeting     

April 2, 2017 at 3:30 pm in sanctuary 

to vote on the Call of  Pastor Jay Grave 

as Hosanna’s Sr. Pastor 

Results from  

the Annual  

Congregational  

Meeting Elections 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Church Council Members 
Alex Abram 
Ron Entzel 
Erica Hoffman 
Ginny Sirera 
Stephen Wetekamm 
 
Alternates 
Perry Cole  
Sharon Bennett 
 
Nominating Team members 
Jim Joyner  
David Rees 
Beth Saacks 
 
Delegates to Synod Assembly 
Greg Thompson  
Kim Thompson 

Maundy Thursday 
April 13th - 7:00 pm Service 

  

Good Friday 
April 14th - 7:00 pm Service 

  

Easter Sunday 
April 16th 

9:00 am Traditional Worship Service 
10:30 am Contemporary  

Worship Service 

As a Thrivent member, you have at least 
one and possibly two opportunities         
annually to secure $250 to be used for an 
Action Plan Service Project or Fundraiser 
to further our mission of serving others. 
The application for the funds is very simple 
and can be done online.  We are looking for 
a few people to write their Action Plans to 
help fund future HIS projects.  Members 
have used their Action Plans in the past to 
fund the Thanksgiving Project for the    
Samaritan Center, the Christmas Stockings 
for children, the Chemo Care Bags, and the 
Men’s Retreat.  We could do so much more 
with the seed money provided by Thrivent.  
Your Thrivent Representative or your   
congregational representatives, Bebe Stitch, 
Ruth Sandifer, and Linda Busfield can  
assist you in applying for the funding and/
or finding a project to fund. 
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Thank you to the members of Hosanna who 
contributed to the recent Care Bag Project 
for Chemotherapy patients at St. Tammany 
Cancer Center.  100 bags were filled at or 
just after the Women’s Retreat.  The $250 
seed money from Thrivent Financial for 
Christians helped start this project of        
generosity.  Our Quilters donated most of the 
fabric for the bags and 8 ladies contributed 
their  time to sewing the handmade bags.  
Over $300 was collected along with items 
that were donated.  The Bible says we are 
blessed to be a blessing.  Hosanna has once 
again followed these words and shared 
God’s blessings with others. 

 

 

April 2nd 
Youth Crawfish Boil 
 

April 9th 
Spaghetti & Meatballs 
Italian Salad 
 

April 23rd 
Hot Dogs & Nachos 

 

Sundays, 5:30 - 7:30pm   

For 3rd to 12th graders 

 

Dinner is provided. 

 

Be a Friend – Bring a Friend! 

 

All participants must  

register to attend. 

There is no Youth Night  

on April 16th 

Saturday, April 1st 

Proceeds go toward schol-
arships & transportation 
for camp and the Sr. High 
Mission Trip.  We will need 
many volunteers to make 
the Yard Sale successful 
please call the office or 
see Emily Clamser. 

 

Invite your friends & neighbors 
to shop the Yard Sale! 

 

Clothing, shoes or mattresses 
are not part of this sale. 

Now taking registrations for 
the 2017-18 school year -  

Please call Marilyn Boudreaux, 
Director, at  985-624-5525 
for additional information. 

Our  program is 9 am - 1 pm for 
18 month through 5 year olds. 
 
*18 month to 2 year olds 
*2 and 3 year olds 
   Tues/Thurs or Mon/Wed/Fri 
*2,3,4, or 5 year olds 
    Mon - Fri 
 
Monday and Wednesday we     
offer extended days until 3 pm. 
Call Marilyn Boudreaux,          
Director at 624-5525 for      
additional information. Crawfish Boil 

April 23rd  
Tickets are on sale now! 
Crawfish, corn & potatoes  

$10 per adult, $5 per child, 
$30 max cost per family. Soft 
drinks & hot dogs provided. 

Blood Drive 
Sunday, April 2nd  

9:00am 12:30 pm 
Sign up at the  

Info Center 

HCP Is Celebrating Its 25th Anniversary! 

 
Call Marilyn Boudreaux, Director 

at 624-5525 for additional     
information. 

Scrip cards  
Make Great Easter Basket 

Fillers:  Bath & Body Works,   

Best Buy, 

iTunes, Shell,      

Academy, and 

more! 


